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Memo
Date: 	9/30/25
To: 	ETAC
From: 	Carla Vita, Director Energy Transition
RE: Welcome – Public Utilities Commission – Sasha Bergman 
Executive Secretary Bergman, is replacing Will Seufert, representing the Public Utilities Commission.  

Bergman’s bio is:

Sasha Bergman brings nearly 20 years of state and local government experience, showcasing demonstrated leadership and management capabilities cultivated while working for the Tax Committee and in the Speaker’s Office in the Minnesota House of Representatives, in the Commissioner’s Office at the Minnesota Department of Revenue, in the Office of Intergovernmental Relations at the City of Minneapolis, and most recently in the Governor’s Office where she served as Assistant Chief of Staff for Policy, Administration, and Federal Affairs.
She holds a Bachelor of Arts degree in Political Science from the University of Minnesota and a Master of Urban and Regional Planning degree from the Humphrey School of Public Affairs. 
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